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Diary Dates 

Drama club Thursday  

3:15pm - 4pm for yr 3 & 4 

 

 

We hope you had a great summer. 

Welcome back and welcome to all 

our new parents and children. 

Sunshine children have settled in 

well and enjoyed their first 2 days. 

All the children look really smart in 

their  uniforms.  

Thank you  

 

 

As you may know, we have a School   

Facebook page - this is a fun and friendly 

way of giving you an insight into what 

happens in School.  

If you prefer your child not to be included 

in our Facebook Posts then please      

inform the School Secretary. 

All children in school have been given a 

new P.E. T-shirt - If your child brings this 

home for washing, please could you make 

sure it is returned promptly, white t-shirts (if 

you’ve bought one) are great to keep as a 

spare. School do have some extra coloured 

t-shirts so if your child looses it or needs it 

replacing, please speak to us and we can 

replace it for a small charge . 

Can we remind you that the 

School Playground is unsupervised 

until 8:50am. 

We do offer a breakfast club that is 

supervised - this opens at 8:00am 

and is only £1 per child, children 

get to choose from cereal, toast,      

crumpets, milk, water & fruit juice 

(No children allowed in after 

8:25am) 

Any equipment (including climbing 

frames and the Playdale) that is on 

the yard is there for use in school 

time, please try not to let your   

children play with any resources 

that are outside - They could be 

being used for a lesson. 

We have noticed quite a few children 

itching this week, please can you check 

your child’s hair for head lice - Vosene 

do a great head lice repellent’ shampoo, 

most chemists also offer free head lice 

lotion.  


